
 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme, 

Office of Environmental Sustainability, 

 

 

         20th February 2024 

Ref: 136.04-EPA-01-24 

EPA Ref: W0136-04 

 

To whom it concerns, 

 

We consent to the requested extension date of the 21st June 2024. 

 

Kind Regards, 

David Naughton.  

Head of Environmental Ire. 

 


